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REFERENCE ALISON ENNS APRIL 14, 2022 MEMO BEFORE COMMITTEE 

This news of lack of conformity to ROPA takes us right back to the beginning of this term when the 

mayor posted a similar letter on her Better Burlington site. The difference being ROPA at that time had 

not received Ministry approval and the proposed plan was to "pause" (Heather MacDonald's word at 

the December 2018 Planning and Development meeting chaired by Paul Sharman~ · \ ·~ EN O {1 
f Y()c~ . 

Further, the non-conformity notice never made it to a Planning and Development Committee or Council 

Meeting for the required public engagement. 

There is no doubt that Ms. Enns is much more ahead of the process than those who went before her 

notice to Committee and we commend her for that. 

It is inappropriate of us to ask questions of Ms. Enns at this lectern and, therefore, we have put those 

questions in a letter which are attached to these notes and will pass to the Clerk. 

Thank you for the opportunity to engage on the city's plan to bring BNOP into conformity with ROPA 

and there is no doubt in our mind that this Committee and Council will be hearing more from us on this 

matter. 



Alison Enns 

Manager of Policy and Community 

July 4, 2022 

RE: ADDITIONAL INFORMATION: PL-41-22 REGIONAL OFFICIAL PLAN 

AMENDMENT APRIL 14, 2022 - "If you have any questions please contact me." 

Let us first commend you on being the only staff or council member associated with BNOP who has at 
least tried to answer our questions that were associated with our end of life property next to the 
Molinaro Development that was causing us much anxiety in terms of whether we were part of the UGC 
or not. As it turned out the city had included our property in the UGC but it had to be removed to 

conform with ROPA. 

Your letter before Council and its last paragraph contained in the subject line has lead us to ask 
questions but have been unable to get answers from the City, the Region or the OLT. This leads us to 
believe the answer to each question is 11does not exist11 or 11did not occur"and all we need from you at 
this time is confirmation that we are correct in our understanding by a Yes or No answer to our 

questions : just circle the right answer. 

1. Did the non-conformity letter from Curt Benson received by the Mayor and described by the Mayor 
and Heather McDonald at the first Planning and Development Committee meeting in the 2018 - 2022 
term of Council, chaired by Paul Sharman, ever go to Planning and Development or Council. YES OR NO 

2. Is there any kind of communication between Angela Morgan and Graham Milne or the Region 
Council in terms of compliance with the By-law approved by Burlington Council on April 24, 2018. YES 

ORNO 

3. Was BNOP ever before Regional Council. YES OR NO. 

Our research shows the answers are NO, NO, NO. If your answers are any different Alison please 
provide the proof of such so we can let this matter, that sees no Burlington Official Plan be put to bed 

once and for all. 

Anne and Dave Marsden 
Ghent Avenue 

Burlington, Ontario,  
 

 


